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Monday 6th February 2024 – 25 Rajab 1445 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

As-Salaamu-Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
Re: Safer Internet Day 2024 
 
Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on the Tuesday 6th of February 2024, with celebrations and learning 
based around the theme ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and navigating 
change online’. Ahead of this day, I would like to share with you some resources that might be of help and 
support. The website is: Safer Internet Day 2024 - UK Safer Internet Centre. There are various ways that you 
can follow Safer Internet Day: they are on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/saferinternetuk as well as 
Twitter from (@UK_SIC) / X (twitter.com) and Instagram(@uk_sic) 
 
There is also a wealth of material via this link Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre which includes:  

• Factsheet  
• Conversation starters  
• Family pledge card  
• Fun things to do  
• Quick activities  
• Social media activities  

 
Safer Internet Day promotes the safe and positive use of digital technology for children and young people and 
inspires a national conversation. Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre, the celebration sees 
hundreds of organisations getting involved to help promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital 
technology for children and young people.  
 
The day offers the opportunity to highlight positive uses of technology and to explore the role we all play in 
helping to create a better and safer online community. It calls upon young people, parents, carers, teachers, 
social workers, law enforcement, companies, policymakers, and others to join in helping to create a better 
internet.  
 
As ever, if there is anything further that I can assist you with, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 
 

 
Mr. S Khan 
Director of learning Computer Science and Creative Arts 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024
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https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

